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Heller Statement on Funding Agreement 
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the short term continuing resolution to keep the government operational and the fiscal 2011 funding agreement.
“I am pleased that this short term measure was made so our troops will continue to receive their pay checks.  In the next few days I plan to closely examine the budget deal.  The bottom line is our country has a spending problem and we have a long way to go to get our fiscal house in order,” said Heller.
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